
City of Tulare’s Solid Waste 
Christmas Tree Recycling: 

 

    Please RECYCLE your Christmas Tree. 
 

We have FIVE locations!! 
 

• City Alley North “M” St. and North Oaks intersection 
                                                        (across from Fire Station #3) 

• City of Tulare Corporation Yard 3981 So. “K” Street 
                                                            (south parking lot) 

• Palace Laundromat 197 So. West Street (in parking lot)  

• Senior Center 201 N “F” Street (parking lot by Fire Station #2) 

• Tulare Veteran’s Memorial Building 1771 East Tulare Avenue 
                                                     (behind building) 

 

 

You may RECYCLE your Christmas trees 
at the above locations beginning 

the first working day after Christmas 
to the second Friday of January. 

 
 

Please make sure all decorations, lights, 
plastic, metal, nails, ornaments icicles and 

tree stands are removed. 
 
 

If you need to place your tree in your 
residential greenwaste can, you must cut 

the tree down to fit level full. 
 

 
Thank you for all of your recycling efforts. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Solid Waste at (559) 684-4325.  


